
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

13th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week at Spa Camberwell there has been lots of great learning happening inside school 

and outside of school. It’s been lovely to see such high levels of engagement and 

enthusiasm for learning.  All across the school we are also really focussing on opportunities 

for working together. 

 

 

3M visited The Kings Gallery 
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Belair visited Surrey Docks Farm 

 

Parents Evening 

Parents Evening is Monday 23rd June. You will receive a separate letter to book times with 

your child’s teacher but I wanted to make sure everyone was aware of the upcoming date.  

 

Earwig Records 

Please do let me know if you are having problems logging in to your child’s Earwig records 

or if you have forgotten any log in details. All subject unit records are being shared via 

Earwig and have been throughout the year. This is so that you can have ongoing information 

about your child’s learning throughout the year. The reports you receive from your child’s 

teacher will not contain subject specific information this year as this is all contained in the 

unit records.  

I will be available on parent’s evening if anyone needs additional help to access their child’s 

records and I want to make sure everyone is accessing this as this is how we are sharing 

information about learning and progress. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 


